From: Matthew Hiller
Sent: Thursday, January 14, 2021 1:50 PM
Subject: Linfield School of Nursing - RSVP for Orientation and COVID Testing Signup

Hello ,

Welcome to the Linfield University School of Nursing! My name is Matt Hiller and | am the Assistant
Dean of Students / Director of Student Life for the School of Nursing.

This email is lengthy, but contains important information. Please read through it carefully. You have
two steps to take that are highlighted in purple below.

New Student Orientation
As previously communicated, New Student Orientation will take place in two formats.
f  Blackboard: Access to the New Student Orientation course on Blackboard is available Friday,
January 29t through February 8. All courses use Blackboard so this experience will provide you



https://inside.linfield.edu/student-resources/portland-students/portland-student-life/orientation.html
https://linfield.edu/coronavirus-update/index.html
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=p3TcZsKSmkujZcqTzhd640iFVgJOhBNKjGEJMpq4_yZUQVRMNTBIVEFPODhCOTUzSlJWRzVKSElWQy4u
https://inside.linfield.edu/_files/portland/student-life/spring-2021-orientation-schedule.pdf
https://goo.gl/maps/k7cPrPHRA8TYW3VW6
https://outlook.office365.com/owa/calendar/COVIDTesting1@linfield.edu/bookings/

f Exemptions.


mailto:pdxstudentlife@linfield.edu
https://govstatus.egov.com/or-oha-covid-19-testing

